Year 4 Newsletter

Welcome back, we hope you all had a wonderful half term break!

Welcome back to term 4 of our school year, we have lots of interesting learning planned for this term |

Important dates for the diary

22.2.24—Greek Workshop (chn to dress up)

7.3.24—World Book Day (chn to dress up)

13.3.24—Sharks Class Worship

18/19.3.24—'Be an Author' days

19/21.3.24—Parent's Evening (Book online)

25.3.24—Easter Worship 2pm

27.3.24—Easter cake sale/Last day of term

Stone St. Mary's Christian Values.

Over arching the year is "Love"

In term 4 we are focussing on Forgiveness



PE Afternoon

Please make sure that earrings are not worn on Tuesdays or you cover them with tape.

Also please ensure your child is wearing the correct PE kit.

Well done to ...

Readers of Term 3

Jessie-Turtles Albie -Sharks Jessiesio-Dolphins

Scientists of Term 3

Riley—Turtles Imogen-Sharks Lorena-Dolphins



Don't Forget!

Please ensure that your child has a named water bottle in school.

Please make sure that **ALL** your uniform is named child's clearly.

Please could all parents take the time to look at the school dinner menu to ensure that their child enjoys eating what is on the menu so that we have less waste and full bellies ready for afternoon learning.





General Reminders

Please make every effort to read at home with your child every day and try to sign the reading record.

Practice your times tables daily using this link

https://mathsframe.co.uk

Practice your spellings using this link

https://www.edshed.com